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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope you are all well and enjoying the sunshine. 
 
Eversley Primary School - Club 4 Kids - May Half Term Holiday Club 

Eversley are looking forward to running their next holiday club, which will build on the success of the 
last. 

The club will run from 9.00am to 3.00pm, Tuesday 28th to Friday 31st May 2024. We have also added 
extended hours 8.00am to 4.00pm each day, as this is something parents have requested. 

Each day the club will offer a different exciting activity for the children to join in with, if they wish. These 
will include- iDance, Circus Skills, Cooking, Inflatable Nation and much more! The children will also be 
able to choose from a range of other activities, which will include a daily art and craft activity, a variety 
of different sports and team games, construction, board games, computer activities, team building and 
creative lego! 

Club4Kids will also be running a daily football camp, which children can choose to attend for either part 
of the day or the whole day. The football coach will help them develop their drills and skills, fitness and 
ability to play the game. They will have the opportunity to play games and competitions! 

Activity Days: 

Tuesday -  Circus Skills 

Wednesday -  Cooking 

Thursday -  Inflatable Nation- Gladiator Inflatable and Obstacle Course 

Friday  -  iDance - Street Dance, Musical Theatre and Gymnastics 
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We want our holiday club to have a variety of different activities, which the children can chose from 
throughout the day, making their days fun and leaving them wanting to come back for more!      

We have already taken over 25 bookings for each day, so please book early to avoid disappointment, as 
we have limited spaces. 

Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Samantha Williams 
Headteacher 
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Piano Competition 

Calling all pianists! It doesn't matter if you have lessons inside or outside of school, you can all enter this 
year’s EMS piano competition.  The final will take place on Tuesday 9th July, 7.00pm at the United 
Reformed Church, Fox Lane, Palmers Green, N13 4AL. Auditions will take place after school on Monday 
24th June and Tuesday 25th June, also at the United Reformed Church.  

The competition consists of two categories for Primary Schools: Primary School Grades 2-3 and Primary 
School Grades 4. There will be a prize of £50 for the winners and £10 for the runners-up in each 
category. The minimum entry requirement is Grade 2 for primary school pupils and it is not necessary to 
have passed any exams, but the piece performed must be the required grade or higher. The level of the 
piece presented will determine the category entered. Pupils need to perform one piece at the audition. 
Should they be selected to take part in the final they must play the same piece. Please return your 
completed form to paula.warren@enfield.gov.uk by Friday 7th June. Good luck to you all! 

 

 

Ashmole Academy 

Year 5 parent/carers have the opportunity to apply for the 2024 selective Musical Aptitude Test for your 
children, for September 2025 entry at Ashmole Academy.  Applications will close on Friday 17th May, 
2024, 3:30pm. Full details of the process are outlined on the Ashmole Academy School Website and any 
further enquiry should be directed to musicalaptitude@ashmoleacademy.org.  

 

 Sara Evans - Subject Leader for Music & The Arts 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:paula.warren@enfield.gov.uk
https://www.ashmoleacademy.org/page/?title=Musical+Aptitude+Test&pid=488
mailto:musicalaptitude@ashmoleacademy.org
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Forest School News 

We have most certainly enjoyed the sun at forest school this week and we took advantage of the 
sunshine.  Woodpecker class discovered their shadows and we had great fun trying to capture them.  
The children worked in pairs and while one stood in the sun creating a shadow the other drew around 
their partners shadow with chalk, leaving an outline on the pavement. 

Year 1 were busy building a bug hotel, "The Bugchester Hotel". The children were brilliant working as a 
team and the bug hotel is really coming on, we have already taken in some guests, mainly spiders and 
ants.  Some children even made an annex :-)  
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Forest School News contd… 

Our seeds that we planted last week have not started to grow as yet but it has only been a week so 
there is still hope. 

Year 5 took a stroll in Oakwood Park, they are learning about Biomes and we looked at the different 
layers that that make a woodland. We managed to stay still and quiet, to listen to the birds and there 
was lots of activity in the grass.  We saw caterpillars, spiders and many crane flies.  

Thank you to everyone who helped this week, a special mention to our parent volunteer who we could 
not have gone to the park without, thank to Sayuri. 

Anna Reekie - Forest School 

 

 

Our value for the month of May is 

Excellence 
 

 

 
One of the areas the school is working hard to improve is the attendance of children at Eversley Primary School. 
The United Nation Convention on the rights of the child entitles them to a Right to Education (Article 28). If the 

attendance drops below 95%, this could potentially affect any future Ofsted judgement, as well as children missing 
vital learning which reduces their chances of success.  Please help us to continue the upward trend by ensuring 

your child comes to school every day and on time. 
 

The overall school attendance to date is 95.72% 
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Well done to the pupils who received a Thank You Certificate for making 

Eversley a better place by demonstrating one of our Eversley Values  

 

 

Thank You Certificates 
1EM Ava    2PS Ellie & Jahmari 

1M Isla & Mylo 5BH Akshayan & Krish 

2G Amaryllis  & Sami 6B Chloe & Sebastian 

2N Annamarie & Marissa 6L Lisa & Zaeem 

 
 

 

 

 
We would like to wish   

 

Aimilia (2G) 
 

 a very Happy Birthday and thank you for donating a birthday book to your class 

 
 

House Point Winners this week are … 
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Congratulations to our latest Superstars  

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Superstars 
1C Nickolas 4E Sanaya 

1EM Guilia 4KR Aryan 

1M Aaron 4SE Miles 

2G  Eliana 5A   

2N none 5H   

2PS Noah 5BH George 

3C Zafer 6B Anna Maia 

3D   6K   

3P Gracie 6L Levi 
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** New Date

Date Time Event 

Thursday 16th May 9.30am Year 1 Visit to St Thomas' Church 

Tuesday 21st May 8.45am Year 5 Music Performance to Parents 

Monday 27th - Friday 31st May School Closed Summer Half Term 

Please remember to book your child’s school meals before returning to school 

Monday 3rd June   Return to School 

Monday 3rd - Friday 7th June   Year 6 Residential Trip to Kingswood 

Monday 17th - Friday 21st June   Sports Week 

Monday 24th June **NEW DATE** EPSA Happy Bags Collection (drop off at either gate) 

Monday 24th June 9.15am - 11.45am Years 1 & 2 Sports Day 

Monday 24th June 1pm-3.00pm Reception Sports Day 

Tuesday 25th June 9.15am-11.45am Years 5 & 6 Sports Day 

Wednesday 26th June 9.15am - 11.45am Years 3 & 4 Sports Day 

Thursday 27th June After School Art Gallery Viewing (Junior Hall) 

Monday 8th July 6.00pm Year 6 Production to Parents (Cast 1) 

Wednesday 10th July 6.00pm Year 6 Production to Parents (Cast 2) 

Thursday 11th & Friday 12th July   Year 4 Residential Trip to Phasels Wood Activity Centre 

Friday 12th July - Save The Date evening event Year 6 Leavers Party - Full Info to Follow 

Sunday 14th July ** 12 noon - 4.00pm EPSA Bounce Mania Summer Fete 

Wednesday 24th July 1.30pm Break up for Summer Holidays 


